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CAMPUS INFORMATION 

 

VUSD Announces Grab-n-Go Meals Services 

Meal Service will continue but ONLY on WEDNESDAYS from 10:30 AM–12 PM and 5:00–6:30 

PM. Breakfast and lunch will be provided for the entire week. Click here for resources and/or more 

information. 

 

 

https://www.vusd.org/Page/18453


Student Attendance - If you need to call Attendance to clear an absence or have your student 

excused for an appointment, please call the Attendance office using the information below:  

 

All 12th Grade 

Students 

Grades 9-11 

Last Names A-K 

Grades 9-11 

Last Names L-Z 

Mrs. Gomez 

735-3516 

Mrs. Cervantes 

735-3501 

Mrs. Orozco 

735-3517 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT NOTES 

 

 

Previous Announcements: 

• Attention Students Grades 9-11: School Pictures have arrived! If you ordered pictures, your pictures 

are available for pick up in the Student Services Office. 

 

• Work Permits: Students, ALL work permits expire on 8/18/21. If you are still employed by the same 

employer and are under 18 years of age, please submit a request for a work permit renewal by 

Monday, June 14th by clicking here. After June 14th, all work permits must be submitted to the 

District Office for processing. EDHS will resume processing work permits on August 2nd, 2021. If 

you have any questions please email Mrs. Molina. 

 

• Pink Slips: Pink slip requests submitted to EDHS by Monday, June 14th, 2021 will be processed. 

Otherwise, we will resume processing Pink Slips on August 2nd, 2021. Click here to submit a pink slip 

request. If you have any questions please email Mrs. Molina. 

 

• Welcome to the first ever Virtual Dance Show put on by the El Diamante High School Dance 

Department. See what our introduction, intermediate, advanced and performance dance classes have 

been up to all year long. Thank you for your support and enjoy the show. Click here to view the show. 

 

• Hello!  The El Diamante Girls Golf team is looking for players for next year. My name is Mr. Abbott, and 

I am the Girls Golf coach. If you are interested then please email me (mabbott@vusd.us) or stop by my 

room (603) for more information. It’s ok if you’ve never played before! Every year we get brand new 

players, and we will teach you everything you need to know. We can also provide golf clubs, golf balls, 

everything you need.   

 

• Attention Students: Earn college credits by enrolling in a FASHION class at COS. They are offering online 

courses this Fall. Please send an email to tiffanyw@cos.edu with any questions.  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdD8VPbo8CFaz_0zMxS8CDk52ryGFsVbei_e6abndWpprXdEA/viewform
mailto:rmolina@vusd.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHlGHepdNGCtwLEaKJTFilvPw8j6bcD3i6KjZ7JmCqQgQ_Pg/alreadyresponded
mailto:rmolina@vusd.org
https://vimeo.com/552587566/40d2cc4aad
mailto:mabbott@vusd.us
mailto:tiffanyw@cos.edu


• Students and Parents: with sports just starting up and other recent developments, the Yearbook staff 

has decided that we want to include as much of you and your school life as possible. This means we are 

planning for a summer delivery in order to include sports and student coverage as well as Senior 

graduation! This is an unforgettable year, and we want to capture what it was like to live through a 

pandemic. After May 31st, any additional copies will be first come, first serve. Online ordering will 

shut off when it gets to 10 books remaining. Sincerely, El Diamante Yearbook. 

 

• Hello El Diamante Students: The Yearbook Staff wants to share with you this new feature called Digital 

Signing Pages. Even though we won’t get our physical Yearbooks until the Summer, you can start 

digitally signing books today by clicking here! The instructions can be found here. Also, here’s a quick 

1-minute video previewing the Yearbook: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y8BYzAYJ3tyb2iEUSfKY3B3lWL6xTcP9/view?usp=drivesdk.  

 

• Attention EDHS Students: If you are interested in being in the Yearbook class for the 2021-22 school 

year, the application is now available. Click the following link to apply: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_6ePT0YgvLGD0sPF7Vtdd5Qp3BrZ5ZYDNgMAkZxCM3ksF

RQ/viewform. If you have any questions, email Mr. Abbott at abbott@vusd.org.    

 

• Attention Miners: Applications are open for the Black Youth Empowerment Program. This program 

creates a network of Black leadership across the Central Valley, and advances Black wellness, education, 

creativity, and empowerment of Diaspora. The application deadline is June 16th, 2021. For more 

information, eligibility requirements, and to apply click here. 

 

• XL El Diamante Program- If you are wanting to participate in any XL Enrichment or need help with 

Tutoring you can click on the link https://sites.google.com/view/eld-xl/ and you will be directed to our 

XL website. You will see all our updated Schedules and Zoom tabs for XL Enrichment/Tutoring and TBA 

Workshops. Also, if you would like to receive a full week of snack you are more the welcome to come 

down to 608 E. Center St. Visalia every Wednesday from 3:30-4:30 PM. Make sure to bring your 

school ID for proof of identification. If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mr. Ybarra 

559-972-2101 or via email sybarra@pyheart.org. 

 

• Join the VUSD Equity Instagram Page by following vusd_equity. 

 

• VUSD Social Emotional Wellness provides resources for students and families during this time. Please 

click here to be directed to the website.  

 

 

• ASVAB Test: Due to the pandemic and the campus being closed, we are NOT able to administer the 

Armed Services Vocational Aptitude Battery (ASVAB) test on site. In order to still take the ASVAB test at 

the Visalia office location, you MUST: 

 

o Be 17 years old and have parent permission 

o Contact our representative, Staff Sergeant Julio Gonzalez by email 

julio.c.gonzalez.mil@mail.mil or by phone: Office# 559-627-1906 Cell# 559-545-6898 to 

make an appointment. 

 
 
 

https://yearbooksigning.jostens.com/home
http://image.e.jostens.com/lib/fe6715707c6605797117/m/1/4cba10b2-6e5b-43a1-913c-50ff230c988f.pdf?utm_source=exacttarget&utm_medium=email&utm_term=All%20Subscribers&utm_content=signing+pages+informational+flyer&utm_campaign=2021BBGYK-EMAIL-WEEK36_04242021
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y8BYzAYJ3tyb2iEUSfKY3B3lWL6xTcP9/view?usp=drivesdk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_6ePT0YgvLGD0sPF7Vtdd5Qp3BrZ5ZYDNgMAkZxCM3ksFRQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_6ePT0YgvLGD0sPF7Vtdd5Qp3BrZ5ZYDNgMAkZxCM3ksFRQ/viewform
mailto:abbott@vusd.org
https://www.centralvalleyscholars.org/blackyouthprogram
https://sites.google.com/view/eld-xl/
mailto:sybarra@pyheart.org
https://sites.google.com/vusd.us/sel-resources-covid-19/home
mailto:julio.c.gonzalez.mil@mail.mil


SENIOR NOTES 

 

• Seniors: The Reflections Assembly is available now for your viewing. Great job Miners! We are so proud 

of every one of you. To view, click this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l05VicHUTyI.   

 

• Attention Seniors! Click here to view our El Diamante Scholarship Awards Night Video. 

 

 

• CLASS OF 2021 FINAL TRANSCRIPTS: Please use the FINAL TRANSCRIPT FORM on the EDHS 

Student Services website to have your FINAL transcript sent to the college/university you will be 

attending Fall, 2021. This is the school that you have already accepted. Transcripts will be mailed 

to your chosen school the week of June 14th, 2021 after grades have posted to transcripts. The 

last day to request your final transcript is June 11th, 2021.  
 

 

PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR ALL  

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION 
 
 

 

SPORTS 

 

Week of June 1st-June 5th   

 

Date Sport 
Game 
Time Level Location Opponent Facility 

Dismissal 
Time 

Depart 
Time 

Friday, June 4, 2021 
Boys' 
Swim 4:00 PM All Away State Swim Clovis West     

Friday, June 4, 2021 
Girls' 
Swim 4:00 PM All Away State Swim Clovis West     

Friday, June 4, 2021 Softball 4:30 PM Varsity Away Golden West 
Golden West 
High School 2:30 PM NA 

Saturday, June 5, 
2021 

Boys' 
Swim 4:00 PM All Away State Swim Clovis West     

Saturday, June 5, 
2021 

Girls' 
Swim 4:00 PM All Away State Swim Clovis West     

 

 

 

• Attention Juniors and Seniors who are thinking of playing sports in College. You MUST register with 

the NCAA Eligibility Center to be eligible to participate. Students must be enrolled in a certain 

number of academic courses in High School to qualify at the college level. Qualifications vary based on 

the division in which your College participates in athletics. Speak with your Learning Director if you have 

any questions or concerns. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l05VicHUTyI
https://www.vusd.org/Page/18230
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1A82LpyMWBqIw3X-_3cna3CwytRU3CQf73VtYLg_xSlM/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://www.canva.com/design/DAEJGkfoFKI/3SOK5zL5v6wuDf1ceDoPFQ/view


 

 

PARENT NOTES 

 

• El Diamante School Marquee messages are available to purchase for $50 a week. Say Happy Birthday 

or Congratulations to your student. Call the office at 735-3501 if interested. 

 

• Attention Parents: If you are interested in requesting a meeting with your student’s Learning Director, 

please click here to fill out the appointment request form. 

 

• Attention Parents: To purchase Miner Swag please visit the EDHS Fan Store by clicking here. 

 

To subscribe or unsubscribe to the bulletin http://mailman.visalia.k12.ca.us/mailman/listinfo/edhs-bulletin 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6XA-y6eXNQXmWSbLd1KB9JU2aSLXVgpnEuDvV2_lxJNgI6Q/viewform
https://webstores.activenetwork.com/school-software/el_diamante_high_sch/
http://mailman.visalia.k12.ca.us/mailman/listinfo/edhs-bulletin

